
Prince Alfred College has a proud tradition 
and strong reputation for competitiveness 
and achievement in football. A unique 
opportunity has arisen for a Director of 
Football to join the College, to further build 
on this legacy and drive continued success.

This role will be responsible for leading the 
football program across the College – leading 
sampling programs in Reception to Year 3, 
with team based experiences from Year 4-12. 
The position also incorporates leadership of 
all Coaches and Managers attached to the 
program.

With a passion for football, combined 
with high-level coaching and leadership 
expertise, the successful applicant will enjoy 
the opportunity to design and implement 
a strategy for all stages of the football 
experience. These initiatives will service all 
levels of the game, focussing on engagement, 
game development and performance.

The successful applicant will have 
demonstrable experience in high level 
football management and/or coaching.  We 
are looking for someone with enthusiasm 
for the sport, as well as the expertise, 
organisational and leadership skills to deliver 
results and ensure all boys enjoy their 
experience of the game. The capacity to 
manage a range of stakeholders, and manage 
all administration attached to the program 
will be key to success.

Whilst not critical, experience within schools 
will be viewed favourably. The role will be 
required to be available each Saturday when 
games are played (April–August).

Further details about the positions and 
the application process can be found on 
our website www.pac.edu.au. Prince Alfred 
College is an Equal Employer. Please contact 
the Director of Co-curricular Activities,         
Mr Troy McKinnon, on 8334 1200 should you 
wish to discuss the role in more detail, or 
your own specific circumstances.

We would welcome your application, together 
with the names and contact details of three 
referees.

Please address your application to 
Headmaster, Mr David Roberts and send 
via email 5.00 pm Wednesday 30 November 
2022 to: careers@pac.edu.au.

Please note the following:

•	 To be eligible to apply for the role you 
will need to have the rights to work in 
Australia (and the relevant VISA).

•	 A valid Working With Children Check will 
be a prerequisite for employment.

•	 The College reserves the right to 
commence the interview process prior 
to the formal closing date.

Director of Football
3-YEAR CONTRACT

Commencing 2023


